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Tech Industry Leaders File Amicus Brief  
in Support of Apple 

 
Washington—BSA | The Software Alliance, the Consumer Technology Association, 
the Information Technology Industry Council, and TechNet will file an amicus brief 
in support of Apple.  Our groups have serious concerns over calls for weakened 
encryption and the implications they present to privacy and security.  The All Writs 
Act does not authorize the government to force a company to create a new product 
or design a product in a particular way.  Moreover, the government’s interpretation 
of the All Writs Act leaves no room for weighing critical issues like maintaining the 
security of individuals’ most personal information.  We and our member companies 
have great respect for the FBI and support its mission.  We are committed to 
finding balanced solutions which protect the safety and privacy of our citizens 
without damaging public trust or undermining security. 
 
 
About TechNet 
TechNet is the national, bipartisan network of technology CEOs and senior 
executives that promotes the growth of the innovation economy by advocating a 
targeted policy agenda at the federal and 50-state level.  TechNet’s diverse 
membership includes dynamic startups to the most iconic companies on the planet 
and represents more than 2.5 million employees in the fields of information 
technology, e-commerce, advanced energy, biotechnology, venture capital, and 
finance.  TechNet has offices in Washington, D.C., Silicon Valley, San Francisco, 
Sacramento, Austin, Boston, Seattle, Albany, and Tallahassee. 
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